
   
 

   
 

  
 
 
 

Market Release  
25 November 2022 

Correction to Webinar Details 
 

EROAD Limited (ASX/NZX: ERD) wishes to advise a correction to the webinar link for its H1 FY23 
results presentation released this morning. 

The correct link is as follows: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN__rXDI0XdTd2LRf4AWduN5w 

Full details for the webinar (including the corrected link) are repeated below. 

Ends 

 
Authorised for release to the NZX and ASX by EROAD’s Board of Directors. 
 
Webinar details: 
 

Register in advance for this webinar:  
Topic: EROAD H1 FY23 Financial Results Announcement  
When: November 25, 2022 
Time: 11:00 AM NZT 
Register in advance for this webinar: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN__rXDI0XdTd2LRf4AWduN5w 
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. 
A replay of this conference call will be available once it has been uploaded to the EROAD website under 
‘presentations’ on https://www.eroadglobal.com/global/investors/ 
 
 

Investor enquires please contact: 
Anna Bonney 
Investor Relations 
+64 21844155 
anna@merlinconsulting.co.nz 

For Media enquiries please contact: 
Hugo Shanahan  
Hugo@shanahan.nz 

 

 


